
CORRIGENDUM 

 

The Interview for recruitment of Laboratory Technician for Regional Lab (NVHSP), 

Department of Microbiology, PGIMS Rohtak which was to be held on 20/02/2025 at 2:30 

pm in the Council Room, Director Office PGIMS has been POSTPONED till further 

notice. A fresh date of the said interview will be uploaded on the website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


